
NOTICE: Proposals are also submitted to Federal Subsistence Board RC 29 

Dear Chairman, 

I wanted to inform you, if you don't know already. The Yukon and Kuskokwim River proposals 
that I have submitted to you are also sister proposals to the Federal Subsistence Board. 

I hope that you will take that into consideration during your deliberations. 

Thank you, 

Alissa Nadine Rogers 
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